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The wallaroo born here earlier this year is growing quickly and proving to be a real crowd 

pleaser. 

The African spurred tortoise exhibit opened last month has been garnering positive feedback. 

The Norco Aviary closed for the season after Labor Day.  Giraffe and Camel Encounters will run 

through September. 

Zoo Debut is on the 7th and BrewFest is on the 14th.  Both are slightly down compared to 

attendance last year. 

The buckling asphalt walkway in Walkabout Creek has been successfully replaced with 

concrete. 
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